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MEETING LOCATION:
EAD-810
PRESENT:
Basu, Berg, Clark, Dasgupta, Forster, Grant, Gwirtz, Kaman, Kim, Kumar, Ondricek, Planz, Reeves, Siede, and Smith
ABSENT:
Cardarelli, Cruser, Downey, Lee, Mallet, Raven, and Singh
	Topic/Agenda Item
	Discussion/Conclusion
	Action/Recommendation
	Responsible Person(s)

	Approval of April 2008 Meeting Minutes


	Dr. Planz moved to approve the April 2008 meeting minutes.  Dr. Clark seconded.  Motion carried.


	No action required.


	

	Fall 2008 Tracking/Target Enrollment Update
	Dr. Vishwanatha presented the Fall 2008 applicant tracking information and discussed the target admission numbers for Fall 2008 with the Graduate Advisors.

	No action required.


	

	PhD Student Support
	Dr. Vishwanatha presented and discussed a report on the length of assistanships/support for doctoral students in other graduate schools.


	No action required.
	

	Faculty Appointments

	Dr. Kim moved to appoint Stanley Stevens, Ph.D. to Category II graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Berg seconded.  Motion carried.  

Dr. Siede moved to appoint Anuja Ghorpade, Ph.D. to Category III graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Grant seconded.  Motion carried.  

Dr. Siede moved to appoint Abbot Clark, Ph.D. to Category III graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Grant seconded.  Motion carried.  


	Notify Dr. Stevens
Notify Dr. Ghorpade
Notify Dr. Clark

	[Ms. Griffith]

[Ms. Griffith]

[Ms. Griffith]



	GSBS Bylaws Update
	Dr. Gwirtz announced that GSBS Bylaws were being revised to match the institutional bylaws.  The new GSBS bylaws presented for approval in a later graduate council meeting after the faculty passes the institutional changes.

	No action required.

	

	GSA Update 
	Ms. Ondricek had no updates.  The first GSA meeting will be held on August 15, 2008. 

	No action required
	


	Topic/Agenda Item
	Discussion/Conclusion
	Action/Recommendation
	Responsible Person(s)

	Library Update
	Ms. Smith advised the council that the Library is reviewing their 2008-09 budget.  They are expecting a flat budget for resources.  Journals may be cut.  As each additional program is added, more journals may be cut.  Ms. Smith pled with users to support the library use in order to reduce journal cuts.  

Dr. Yorio has approved a digital thesis/dissertation repository.

New printers and copiers are being installed in various areas throughout the library.


	No action required.
	

	Core Curriculum Review
	Dr. Vishwanatha advised the council that SACS accreditation requires a process for curriculum review.  Dr. Vishwanatha is putting a committee together that is comprised of 3 external members and 2 members from the graduate school.  Any committee suggestions should be submitted to Dr. Vishwanatha within 2 weeks.  Any committee suggestions will implemented in Fall 2009.


	Committee recommendations to be submitted to Dr. Vishwanatha.
	

	Fraternization on Committees
	The council discussed developing a policy on spouses, siblings, or parent/children serving on the same committee.  Dr. Vishwanatha agreed to draft a policy and present it to the council for a vote.


	Develop committee policy.
	[Dr. Vishwanatha/Ms. Lee]

	Announcements
	Dr. Vishwanatha announced that there will be a Graduate Council retreat in November.  Details to be provided later.
Dr. Vishwanatha announced that the Fall semester has been reduced from 17 weeks to 15.

The next Graduate Council meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 12, 2008 at 3:00 PM in EAD-810.
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